
1 of 2

NEWS RELEASE
Distributed April 4, 2016

City invites public to celebrate opening of new water treatment plant

Summary
The public and media are invited to celebrate the grand opening of Nanaimo's new water treatment plant. On
Thursday, April 7 at 10:30 am join representatives from Nanaimo City Council, Snuneymuxw First Nation, the
Federal Government of Canada and GE Water and Process Technologies as they toast to pristine, safe drinking
water for the residents of Nanaimo.

Strategic Link: Water: a safe and sustainable water supply

Key Points
● The public and media are invited to celebrate the opening of Nanaimo's new water treatment plant on

Thursday, April 7 at 10:30 am.
● Light refreshments and tours of the facility will be provided.
● Nanaimo's water treatment plant is located at 2500 South Forks Road.
● This $72.5 million project was made possible thanks to contributions of over $36 million from the Building

Canada Fund, Federal Gas Tax Fund and BC Hydro's energy incentives program.

Quotes
"We're excited to have Nanaimo come out to see their new fantastic piece of infrastructure and learn about how
we treat your drinking water."

Bill Sims
Manager, Water Resources

City of Nanaimo

Quick Facts
● The Building Canada Fund, Communities Component provided a major share of funding. The Union of British

Columbia Municipalities (UBCM), in collaboration with the Government of Canada and Province of British
Columbia, administers the Gas Tax Fund in BC.

● The membrane filters, designed by GE Water and Process Technologies, remove particles down to 0.1
micron – one ten-millionth of a metre, smaller than most bacteria.
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Contact:

Bill Sims
Manager, Water Resources
City of Nanaimo
250-756-5302

View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/25HfACx

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR160404CityInvitesPublicToCelebrateOpeningOfNewWaterTreatmentPlant.html

